
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
June 28, 2023 

 

COMPTROLLER SEAN SCANLON ON THE PASSING OF FORMER 
GOVERNOR LOWELL WEICKER, JR. 

 

(HARTFORD, CT) – Comptroller Sean Scanlon released the following statement upon 
announcement of the passing of former Connecticut Governor Lowell Weicker, Jr.:  

“Governor Weicker was a rarity in politics and public service. He fought for what he fiercely believed was 
right and always confronted unprecedented challenges head on regardless of what it meant politically. 
In his principled pursuit of making our state and nation a better place, he never feared the 
consequences, and Connecticut is better off because of it.”  

 

### 
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Press Secretary 
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